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ASSAM UNIVERSITY:SILCHAR
NOTIFICATION

It is notified for information of all concerned that as recommended by the Dean’s
committee, AUS and as approved by the Vice Chancellor it has been decided to hold the
Entrance Examination, 2019 for admission into the various disciplines of PG/UG/IG
programmes as per the schedule already published. However, in view of the recent flood
situation, if there is any representation from the stakeholders, the same will be reviewed

on 22nd July, 2019 for considering the 27 phase of admission test.
M A

(Dr. Sanjib Bhattacharjee)

Registrar

File No. AUK-201/1/2019-20 Date: 15.07.2019
Copy to:

1. P.S. to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.

2. Pro-Vice Chancellor Diphu Campus, AUDC.

3. All Deans of Schools, AUS.

4. All Statutory officers, AUS.

5 All Heads of Academic Departments, Silchar HQ /Diphu Campus.

6. Director, Computer Centre, AUS with a request to upload the same in the

University website.
7. Dean Students’ Welfare, AUS.
8. P.R.O., AUS for wide publicity.
9. Security Officer, AUS.
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